



Reading the Following text (Leia o Seguinte texto)

Last summer, Joel and Sara travelled to England for two weeks. Brighton, the South of England. It was really fantastic because they talked to a lot of students of different nationalities and learned a lot about other cultures and customs. Of Course, they learned a lot of English too because they practiced it every day. In the morning they studied a little, they asked the teacher to speak slowly when necessary and answered her questions. In

the afternoon they visited different places or played different sports at the college. I was so much fun. They often walked down to the beach with their new friends and played or chatted. In the evening they were tired so they sometimes watched videos or played board games. The best days were Saturday and Sunday because they travelled to London. The city is very big and they visited all the monuments like Big Ben, The London Eye and Buckingham Palace. They wanted to see the Queen but they didn't see her, only her guards!

They liked everything in the city but their favorite thing was museums, especially Madam Tussards. There were lots of realistic figures of famous people there.

At the end of the two weeks, they were sad to return home. The holidays were fun and different from usual. They cried a little when they waved goodbye to their new friends and promised to write or send e-mails when they arrived home.

Question 1 -Write **True** or **false** correct the false ones.(Escreva **verdadeiro** ou **falso** corrija os falsos.)

a) Joel and Sara travelled to England

d) They stayed in a college.

b) Brighton is in the North of England

e) They asked the teacher to speak fast.

c) They sometimes walked to the beach.

Question 2 -Write the following in the negative and interrogative form.(Escreva na forma negativa e interrogative)

a) They travelled to England

• Neg: _____

• Int: _____

b) He enjoyed the trip.

• Neg: _____

• Int: _____

c) She was in London.

- Neg: _____
- Int: _____

Question 3 - Write the simple past of these verbs. Pay attention to the spelling rules. (Escreva o passado simples desses verbos. Preste atenção às regras de ortografia.)

- a) Travell _____ b) Copy _____ c) Count _____
- d) Play _____ e) Close _____ f) Open _____
- g) Dance _____ h) Drop _____ i) Cook _____
- j) Live _____ k) Look _____

Question 4 - Answer the following questions.

What did Joel and Sara do in the afternoon? _____

Did they learn a lot of new things? _____

What did they like the best? _____

What did they visit in the capital? _____

Did they museums? _____

Did they see the Queen? _____

Were they happy at the end of the holidays? Explain. _____

What did they promise to do they arrived home? _____

Question 5 – Retire do texto os verbos regulares que estão escritos no passado simples e escreva aqui.

Question 6. Relacione as colunas de acordo com a tradução em português.

wanted () estudaram

talked () visitaram

learned () pediram

practiced () quiseram, queriam

studied () responderam

asked () falaram

answered () aprenderam

visited () praticaram

Played () cansados, cansaram

Walked () assitiram

Chatted () viajaram

Tired () jogaram, brincaram..

Watched () caminharam

Travelled () conversaram, bataeram papo